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All of our residents have key workers ,each resident`s key workers aim to
be a specialist about their residents. If you ever want to chat to any key

workers , feel free to ask !

Hello everyone,
Before we dive into our Christmas

discussions, we’d like to share what we
accomplished in November.

Our residents participated in a two-minute
silence for Remembrance Day, receiving
beautiful poppies knitted by our talented
residents, Shirley and Chris. Thank you,

ladies! We also celebrated the King’s
Birthday, sending him a birthday card

signed by all the residents. As always, we
enjoyed live music, a craft session with
Creative Mojo, and indulged in Bingo,

games, and quizzes.



Upcoming events

DECEMBER 2024

Decorating Christmas tree 5th
Local Children Christmas Carols 7th

Matthew Quilliam live 10th
Methodist Church Christmas service 11th
Gingerbread baking and decorating 12th

Pamper and Oriflame visit 16th
Creative Mojo Christmas craft 18th
Armchair exercise with Sophie 19th

CHRISTMAS PARTY with 2TANIUM live music and
refreshments 23rd

We are eagerly looking forward to celebrating Christmas with
your loved ones!

 We're excited to share that our home has been undergoing
some enhancements over the past few weeks. A new

conservatory roof has been installed, and we are anticipating
the arrival of new furniture. Additionally, you will notice some

new friendly faces joining our team.

'tis the season
T O  B E  J O L L Y

Happy
Holidays!

Merry Christmas
& A Happy New Year!


